
SOAR minutes 
December 10.2019 
1:30 p.m. 

President Jerry Redington called the meeting to order and the Pledge of Allegiance was recited.  The roll 
call of officers was taken and all were present.  The minutes from the previous meeting were read and 
approved as corrected.  December 13 should have been November 13.   

Treasurer Geri Hendren gave her report.  The gate drop at the Titan plant brought in $415.86 which was 
a good amount with fewer workers (only 231) and the many plant shutdowns and little overtime. Last 
meeting we collected $204, giving a total of $619.86 for the Salvation Army Toy collection.  A motion 
was made to round off the donation with funds from the treasury to $700.  More members gave money   
and we passed the $700 mark , so Geri rounded the number to $750. 

A motion was made to give $50 donations from the treasury to Mary Meier, Senior Resource Center and 
Ramp. Motion passed.  Contact received $100 in the fall after they sent a speaker to our meeting. 

A moment of silence was taken to honor Ron Hoover, Sally Keene, Dyle Barrett, and Shirley Rudisill who 
passed away recently. 

We adjourned at 1:50 p.m.  A Christmas potluck followed during our fellowship time. 

Respectfully submitted, 
Susan Walt 


